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W/E 09th July 2021 

Dear All, 
 
Message from Lisa Regan 
I can’t believe how quickly the days are flying past! What a joy it has been being poolside over the last few weeks. It 
always astounds me the progress the children make from week to week. Certainly, our volunteer poolside helpers 
have all commented on the children’s enthusiasm, progress and water confidence. We are so disappointed that we 
couldn’t proceed with our sports day plans this year however, everyone’s safety and health is of the upmost 
importance and it is key that we continue to follow Government advice. The commitment and sense of fun in the 
children was infectious and it was lovely to see them supporting each other so well. There will be photographs on 
the website very soon and we will look forward to next year when we can all be together again for this important 
event. 
 
Year 6 Sleep -Over 
Year 6 are looking forward to a weekend in school! Because we have been unable to have a residential visit this year, 
we are den building and then sleeping in the school grounds. I suspect there will be some very tired pupils and staff 
on Sunday afternoon!  
 
Covid Regulations 
I am sure you have seen that the government are relaxing restrictions in schools with effect from 19th July. I have 
thought long and hard about this and, bearing in mind there are many COVID 19 cases in local schools, we are going 
to carry on as we are until the end of the academic year. Hopefully, by taking this stance, we will protect the health 
of our pupils.    
 
Parent Governor 
If you are interested in becoming a Parent Governor and thus playing an important role in the strategic planning of 
All Saints, please express an interest by calling Lou in the office. Naturally, if you would like to learn more about the 
role, I would be delighted to spend some time explaining this. 
 
Have a great weekend, and come on England!! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nigel Roberts 
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